
BMHS DAILY 
ANNOUNCEMENTS

Monday February 5, 2024



BREAKFAST CLUB Monday February 5, 2024

Banting’s Breakfast Club is up and running again. All Banting 
students are welcome to come to the Room 165 before 

school, from 7:40- 8:00am to start their day with bagels and 
cream cheese, milk, yogurt, and fruit.

 

There is no cost to access this great program, please come 
down and start your day off right.

 



Math Contests Monday February 5, 2024

Grade 9, 10 & 11 students interested in writing the 

University of Waterloo Math Contests 

 

Sign up through CASH ON LINE by Thursday, February 8, 
2024.

The cost is $6 and the contests will take place during period 1 on 
Wednesday, February 28, 2024 at the back of the Library.

Please see Mr Bushby in room 235 if you have any questions.



Apprenticeship Monday February 5, 2024

Interested in an apprenticeship, and would like to know more 
about the process?

Guidance and Coop are hosting an Apprenticeship Speaker on 
Feb 7, 2024 at 7pm in the library for all families interested in 

learning more.
Students and families are both welcome to attend in-person or virtually.
OYAP, Guidance and the Coop department will be available for you to ask questions 

after the presentation.

If you are interested in attending with your family, please fill out the 
Google form on your class D2L or see Ms. Jackson in Guidance.



Peer Tutoring Monday February 5, 2024

Students who are taking Peer Tutoring Semester 2 with 
Ms. Fairbarn, our class will be meeting during lunch for 
the first week in room 104. Please see check D2L and 

your email for more information.



Open Gym/Basketball Pick Up Monday February 5, 2024

Open gym and basketball pick-up will start next week 
at lunch. There is no food in the gym and you must 

wear proper footwear. If you have any questions 
please see Ms. Fairbarn



Dance Team Monday February 5, 2024

Dance team practices resume this week. Hiphop team will 
practice on Tues at 11:00 and lyrical team Thurs will 

practice at 11:00. We are going to go over plans for the 
semester and talk about competition, please be on time.



Yearbook Monday February 5, 2024

It is second semester students, and the photography class was hard at 
work last semester starting the process of putting together your 

yearbook, and the work will continue this semester as well!  There are 
a lot of events, sports teams and candid pics to take still, but we also 
have to make sure we get enough sales as well! So get your yearbook 
now, it is only $35.00 dollars this year, and it will be full of surprises 
and laughs! Make the memories last and go to Cash Online and get 

yours today!


